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March 18, 2019

The Mercy Foundation
RE: Letter of Support for The Mercy Foundation

This letter is written in support of the Mercy Foundation and all of its great deeds for Osceola
County community.

The Mercy Foundation provides the following such as homeless and victim services. These services
provide doctors and medication to the less fortunate without medical care. The Mercy Foundation
works directly with Kissimmee Police Department to help homeless with clothing in the winter and
get them to a fresh start in their life. They offer free tax services during tax season for the needy. In
addition, the Mercy Foundation holds town halls and seminars with expert lawyers about current
issues affecting our community.

The Mercy Foundation operates out of Marydia Community Center and are partnered with Osceola
County to provide health care education seminars, tax clinics and other programs. The Mercy
Foundation is part of Women Empowerment and operates out of Orlando. Young ladies are tramed
with Harbour House and help with the Women Empowerment efforts. The Mercy foundation has
established 3 clinics, one in Osceola, Orange and Polk County.

For these many reasons, I emphasize the importance of supporting the Mercy Foundation asitis a
great benefit to our community in Osceola County.
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